
4th December 2006

Millart Valérie

9 rue Hélène Boucher

29400 Landivisiau

France

0033 6 89 53 99 81

valerie.millart@wanadoo.fr

Objective: An internship in the field of interpreting

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am a French student and I am currently studying Applied Languages for three years at the Université de Bretagne Occidentale in Brest, in France. This is a multidisciplinary stream, so that I have a good knowledge in English and German, a basic knowledge in Chinese, and have already some notions in Trade, Marketing, Management, Law and Computer Science.

For two years I have also a great interest for the Sign Language, so that I began to learn the French Sign Language with the French Association of Parents of Deaf and Hard-Hearing Children URAPEDA in Brest. I know now the bases of this language and I am convinced that I can learn better and faster if I have more contacts with interpreters and deaf people. 

I very enjoy to learn several languages, especially the Sign Language, and I think that the field of interpreting would suit the idea I have of my future job. That is why I am actually looking for a training course in an interpreting company or association of twelve weeks at the very least. 

I expect this internship will make me discover all the facets an interpreting work could have, from sign language to spoken language at first. This internship would enable me to gain the knowledge that is necessary in translation and interpreting, so that I am highly motivated to provide a good job and to share my skills. 

I can begin the internship from February. I am staying available by phone to provide you with any further information on my background and qualifications. I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Valérie Millart

PS: Please find enclosed my Curriculum Vitae.


